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Gabriel Goodell
11 Forest Park Estates
Jaffrey, NH 03452

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I believe we need more renewable power sources, like hydroelectric and solar, to get our society away
from damaging fossil fuels and hydrocarbons, which are a finite resource to begin with.  Don't listen to
these "Protect the Granite State" fools - I suspect they're 100% payrolled by the oil industry.  Keep up
the good work!

Sincerely,
Gabriel Goodell
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